CENTRAL WYOMING GROUNDWATER,

GUARDIAN TEAM:
DRAFT AGENDA: Nov. 27, 2018
Date, Time/Place: 12:00 PM, CWRWS plant
of meeting: 1500 SW Wyoming Blvd.
Type of meeting: Monthly
OPEN ITEMS: Contract report results, Project progress

AGENDA: Open meeting 12:00

Approve Agenda Team
Minutes Bruce
Lunch Floyd, Brian
PRESENTATION: Regional well testing results 1990's to

2018,10 sites.
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: Water well testing results, to contractor;

Sewer System through Dempsey acres.

ACTIVITIES: TEAM, Well field concerns? Regional Board.

River flows, Changes effecting water quality, river,
well field..

NEW BUSINESS: Treatment plant concerns? Water tank progress,
serve Airport? Generator progress; Wardwell tank,
River access WG&F, underground storage sealing.
Tank new storage tank progress..

Operation Report: Brian
Regional Report:  Brian, Mike

NEXT MEETING DATE:
www.wyowater.com election of officers, June 2019




Central Wyoming Groundwater
Guardian Teem

Minutes of Meeting
September 27, 2018

Chairman Floyd Field called the meeting to order at 12:05 pm.

Members Present: Floyd Field, Bruce Pedersen, Margaret Teevens and Brian
Schroeder with Regional Water.

Bruce made a motion to accept minutes of the June 28, 2018 meeting . Brian
seconded. Motion passed.

The progress of the HDR report was discussed. The next meeting will be
schedule around our review of the document once it becomes available. The

City of Casper requested a bio of all the groundwater team members to be
submitted to Regional Water by next week.

Brian gave a report on current status of regional projects and operations. The
plant is running at 15 MGD. Water flows were shut down early from Gray
Reef and Alcova. Regional water received no notification of the drop to 500
cfs of river flow. The tank project complete in the yard. The airport tank
complete in October. The backup generator is a work in progress. The
alternative backwash tank is complete. Scada updates will be out to bid soon.

Tank updates are complete with more projects planned for 2019.
Respectfully,

Margaret A Teevens
Secretary Groundwater Guardians



